
CPO Cake Cutting Tradition 
 
The CPO Khaki Ball cake-cutting ceremony is important to all Chief Petty Officers, as it is an annual renewal of 
our commitment to the Mess, our commitment to the Navy . . . and the Navy’s commitment to our nation’s 
quest for peace and freedom worldwide. 
 
Traditionally the birthday cake is cut with a CPO Cutlass, as a reminder that we are sea-warriors, committed to 
carrying arms so that our nation may live in peace.  
 
It is also traditional the cake is cut by the oldest and youngest member of the Mess in attendance. This reminds 
of those Chiefs from the past upon whose shoulders we stand, and those Chiefs of the present and beyond, who 
are charged with leading our Navy into the future.  
 
Navy Chief, Navy Pride . . . HOOYAH!  
 
Forever the Mess,  
 
 
 
 
BMC (SW/DV) Tony Palm, USN, (Ret) 

 


